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VOTE SHEET 

OCTOBER 5, 1999 

RE: DOCKET NO. 981345-TL - Investigation into telephone exchange boundary 
issues in South Brevard County. 

Issue 1: Based on the results of the subscriber survey, should the 
Commission order the creation of the new exchange as described in the 
Memorandum of Understanding? 
Recommendation: No. Based on the results of the subscriber survey, the 
Commission should not order the creation of the new exchange described in 
the Memorandum of Understanding. The survey results, which are summarized 
in Table A of staff's September 23, 1999 memorandum, hdicate that the 
majority of the respondents do not favor the creation of the new exchange. 
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Issue 2: Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: Yes. If the Commission approves staff’s recommendation in 
Issue 1, this docket should be closed. 

APPROVED 


